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From the Principal’s desk…………... 
Dear parents and students,  

I have the privilege of writing this week’s 

newsletter as Mr Grinham is away at a                

Principal’s conference. One of my favourite 

quotes is ‘Who dares to teach must never 

cease to learn’ by John Dana. This align’s 

with the school’s strategic direction, ‘Quality 

teachers and leaders will innovate and                

differentiate to inspire our learners.’ In order 

to provide the best education for your                  

children, the school makes sure that our 

teachers participate in constant professional 

learning to up skill themselves on current 

teaching and learning programs.                         

Professional learning 

o c c u r s  e a c h                    

Wednesday  and                     

occasional ‘twilight’                     

sessions are held 

where teachers stay 

back after hours.  

Last Friday the teaching 

staff was treated to a 

wonderful feast by our 

Administration team, GA 

and Student Learning 

and Support Officers for 

World Teacher’s day. 

We have such wonderful 

teachers at Granville 

Public School who work hard to provide a 

sound education for our students. It was a 

great way to celebrate! 

Last week we had the opportunity to meet 

our newest learners to Granville PS. Our 

2019 kindy students and parents participated 

in our Kids for Kindy information session and 

Orientation.  Miss Shaw assures me there 

were no criers and that the students were 

surprisingly well settled. I think the parents 

were more worried than our new kindies. 

Thank you to our fantastic Kindy team for 

their organisation, to our parents who           

provided snacks and to all of the other staff 

members who assisted in any way.  

We have many 

upcoming events 

this term including 

M a r k e t  D a y ,     

Christmas dinner, 

Teeth on Wheels, Excursions and the list 

goes on. I am especially looking forward to 

meeting the grandparents of Granville PS, 

next week on Wednesday, at our                   

Grandparent’s breakfast. A hearty breakfast 

with tea and coffee will be available to all our 

families in the hall from 8:40 onwards.  

Rehana Khan                                                  

Deputy Principal 

UPCOMING  

IMPORTANT 
DATES 

 

 

NOVEMBER 
1 Kids for Kindy 

2 Music - Count Us In  

6 KenKen competition 

7 Grandparents Day 

8 Kids for Kindy 

8 My Science Fair 

8 Stage 3 Live Wax                 

 Museum 

12 Remembrance Day               

 Service 

14 Preschool Orientation 

15  Kids 4 Kindy 

26 Teeth on Wheels begins 

28 Thank you Afternoon Tea 
 

DECEMBER 
4 Creative & Performing 

 Arts Assembly 

6 Christmas Carol Dinner  

13 Presentation Day 

14 Possum Graduation 

15 Koala Graduation 

18 Year 6 Graduation 

19 Last day of Term 4 
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Enrolment Applications for                                  
KINDERGARTEN 2019                                 

are now available                                       
from the front office. 

Kids for Kindy Orientation                     
continues - 

Thursday 8/11/18 and 15/11/18  

SEMESTER 1 REPORTS MUST                
BE KEPT IN A SAFE PLACE 

IT IS RECOMMENDED PARENTS PURCHASE A      
DOCUMENT FOLDER AND KEEP                                     

SEMESTER 1 AND SEMESTER 2 REPORTS PLUS 
NAPLAN RESULTS FROM YEAR 3 AND YEAR 5                

TOGETHER. 

IF STUDENTS CHANGE SCHOOLS OR WHEN THEY 
GO TO HIGH SCHOOL, YOU WILL BE ASKED TO 

SHOW  REPORTS AND NAPLAN 
RESULTS. 

FEES ARE NOW CHARGED 
FOR  REPLACEMENT                 

DOCUMENTS. 
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HOMEWORK CLUB  
Every Tuesday and Thursday in Term 4 

3:15pm to 4:00pm 

Parents must attend with their student/s.  
Students must bring their homework                

with them.                                                                   
See you there. 

Teeth on Wheels 
 

 

Exciting news! Teeth on Wheels will be returning 
to our school for the children’s 6 monthly dental 
visit’s.   
 
To make filling out the consent form easier you 
can now complete your Child’s consent form 
online by following the link below.  
 
It only takes 5 minutes to complete and by             
reducing the amount of paper being used, we will 
be helping the team out by being more                                 
environmentally friendly. 
  

https://teethonwheels.com.au/consent-
eform 
  
The date of the children’s dental visit will be                 
starting on Monday 26 November 2018, so please 
ensure if you didn’t complete a form at the start of 
the year to have this completed ASAP!  
 
If you have any questions regarding the consent 
form or your child’s dental appointment please 
don’t hesitate to contact the Teeth on Wheels 
team on (03) 9338 1191. 

https://teethonwheels.com.au/consent-eform
https://teethonwheels.com.au/consent-eform
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